From: Ingiosi, Paul

To: ATG WWW E-mail Public Counsel
Subject: Avista Refund Case
Date: Wednesday, October 16, 2019 10:57:05 AM

Good morning,

My name is Paul Ingiosi, I'm the interim budget director for the City of Spokane. | was reading some
of the materials on the AG and UTC websites regarding the potential Avista refunds and was
interested in finding out how potential refund amounts may be calculated (beyond the
approximately $40 per customer cited in the press release). We received some questions from our
City Council on the topic and | was hoping to provide some information at our upcoming meeting
next week. Thanks in advance.

-Paul

Paul Ingiosi

Interim Director of Management & Budget
Finance Department
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